
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Follow Up
1 message

Severo Cabugayan <severo.cabugayan.jr@gmail.com> Sun, Oct 24, 2021 at 7:51 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Ma'am/Sir:

Good day! May I please be apprised of the further actions taken regarding my Letter dated August 10, 2021, which
was received by your Office on August 19, 2021, with Document Tracking Number E-2021-70379.

I am looking forward to hearing from you. Thank you very much.

SEVERO M. CABUGAYAN, JR.

On Wed, Oct 6, 2021, 12:16 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Ma'am/Sir,



This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.  Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the
Enforcement Division for their information and appropriate action per Document Tracking Number E-2021-70379.



Thank you and keepsafe.



MILNER M. MACARANDANG

Administrative Assistant III

PMD/RICTU Staff



On Wed, Oct 6, 2021 at 11:53 AM Severo Cabugayan <severo.cabugayan.jr@gmail.com> wrote:


Dear Ma'am/Sir:


Good day! May I please be apprised of the actions taken regarding my Letter dated August 10, 2021, which was
received by your Office on August 19, 2021.


I was informed last September 7, 2021 that my previous email was forwarded to the Legal Division for their
information and appropriate action per Document Tracking Number E-2021-70379.


As of even date, I still have not receive any communication regarding my request. I appeal for your understanding
as the truck impounded was only parked at the highway somewhere in the Municipality of Taytay and it is highly
prone to wear and tear since it has been over a year that it was left there, pending the action for the temporary
release of truck. 


Attached are the photos of the said letter and the current condition of the impounded truck for your reference.


Thank you very much.




Sincerely yours,




SEVERO M. CABUGAYAN, JR.





-- 
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